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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another busy week, I am 
pleased to share more news about life and events in 
Church Stretton School. 
 
Today, the Year 9 Sports Leaders enjoyed a mini              
celebration as they near the end of their Level 1 Sports 
Leadership course. Throughout this year, they have 
worked very hard and learned a lot about themselves as 
well as how to be a leader. They have developed life skills 
that will hopefully be useful in many areas of their lives. A 
big thank you to Ms. Dillon, School Games Organiser for 
South Shropshire for arranging this event. 
 
Next week, we look forward to welcoming parents/carers 
and current Year 6 pupils to our Transition Evening on 
Monday, 1st July where we will provide information 
about what happens when pupils join us in September. 
The following day, Tuesday, 2nd July, the new intake    
cohort will join us for a day. This will be a great              
opportunity for them to get to know pupils from other 
schools, find out how things work here, and participate in 
a range of activities. 
 
Finally, we are hoping for fine weather for our Sports Day, 
taking place on Friday 05th July where pupils can         
compete in a variety of sporting activities to earn points 
for their House as they try to win the Sports Day winners 
award!  Later on Friday, we are looking forward to the 
Year 11 Prom. This is a wonderful milestone for our       
students, and we look forward to celebrating with them. 
 
Best wishes for a good weekend 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Lunch Money 

Please can you ensure that you top up your ParentPay 
account for school lunches. There is also a top up          
machine in the lunch hall where students can use coins 
or cash. 

Thank you  

Tutor Time Take-away 
This weeks' focus was on Election, Voting and             
Enrichment week.. Please do ask your child about the 
topic and get them to explain to you what was           
discussed. 

Sports Day 

Our whole school sports day is on Friday 5th July. 
Please prepare for the weather and ensure your   
child/ren bring a water bottle with them. This is       

student only event. 

Thank you  

Euro 24 Football Promotion 

Congratulations to 
Ella Griffiths who 

has won the Euro 24 
Football               

competition. Ella 
has won an official 
Euro 24 football for 
being entered into 
the competition for  
ordering a meal at 
lunch time. Thank 

you to Caterlink for 
organising and most 

importantly our 
school catering 

team for all their 
work. 



Please can students collect lunch   passes for their PE lunch time clubs 

from the PE office at the start of the week. Students can then show 

this pass to enter the queue on first calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot take part in PE should always 

bring a note and their PE kit to take part in other roles. 

Summer Term 2 

PE Timetable can 

be found Here 

Sporting News 

Cricket Festival  
 
This Monday, we took a group of students to a cricket festival in Telford where schools in the area came 
together to play some fun and competitive games. 
It was great to see our students get involved and having great fun! 
 
 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sports


Year 8 Athletics Competition  

 

On Monday this week, some year 8 girls went to an individual athletics competition at Oakengates, we 
had some brilliant success.   
 
4x100m relay - silver medal (Sasha, Elin, Ivy and Megan) 
Long Jump - silver medal (Sasha) 
High Jump - gold medal (Elin) 
75m Hurdles - gold medal (Elin) 
800m - gold medal (Megan) 

PE Kit 




















